
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

4/28/16 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
 

 

  

 
 

 

The BOCES Recognition Program, which will be May 12th was discussed and a motion was made to give 

them $300 towards awards. The motion passed. It was also decided to meet at The Rose for dinner before 

the program. Time will be discussed next week. 

The Big Friend/Middle Friend BBQ is ready to go this Saturday.  

Frank Zgola discussed the importance of having a speaker schedule ahead of time so it could be advertised 

in the paper. It might draw interest. 

Tom Overbaugh brought up an e-mail that Kathleen received from Sue Stein about the binoculars that we 

gave her money for. She now wants more money. A lengthy discussion was held and it was determined 

that Secretary Cindy would draft a letter from the club explaining our thoughts. 

Ben Curtis asked us to hit the bricks hard for our golf tournament in getting hole sponsors. This will 

relieve us from worrying about BBQs to raise money. 

Peggy Haine announced she is on the board of Funeral Consumers Alliance of the Finger Lakes. They 

check with funeral homes around the area as to their prices and then post on the internet for consumers to 

check out. 

Cindy read a letter from Kathy Bond stating that she hadn’t received her check from the Chris Bond 5K 

run yet. Treasurer will get the check out to her within the week. She also asked if we could consider NOT 

having the run on October 16th as she will be out of town that day. A discussion on the day will be 

discussed at a future meeting. 

Dinner Schedule 

5/5/16  Andrew/Baumann 

5/12/16 BOCES Awards 

5/19/16 Brainard/Curtis 

5/26/16 Bullock/Bullock 

           Speaker Schedule 

5/5/16  VanDoren 

5/12/16 BOCES Awards 

5/19/16 Zgola 

5/26/16 Club Assembly 
 

 

Scott Andrew, Joseph Barrett, Mark Baumann, Mary Bouchard, 

Shelly Bullock, Zoren Bullock, Ben Curtis, Ben Guthrie, Mary Guy-

Sell, Peggy Haine, Cindy Kain, Bill Overbaugh, Darlynne 

Overbaugh, Tom Overbaugh, Durand VanDoren and Frank Zgola. 

 



 

Nina stated that she is enjoying her time off from school and really enjoying the sun. She is going to 

Washington, DC this weekend and looking forward to the trip. 

The meeting ended at 7:49 pm. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

$1 from Darlynne for receiving a grant for the 
Wizarding Weekend. She received $15,000 to run the 

festival and $5,000 for marketing. 

$1 from Bill for taking Pelly and Nina to Rochester to 
the Museum of Play. Museum of Play 

 
Mike Brainard, Ben Guthrie, Mike Jimenez, Char 
McGuire, Mike McGuire, and Kathleen Overbaugh 

http://www.museumofplay.org/?gclid=CMiNuJrYucwCFUgkhgodWSIPPw


 

$1 from Peggy for the Bison being out on grass and 
looking really gorgeous. 

$1 from Ben Curtis for playing his first round of golf 
this year. 

$1 from Durand also for the Bison. 

$2 from Durand for his son getting married 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, July 8th, Golf Tournament       

 

Thursday-Sunday, August 5th – 7th, NASCAR   

 

 



 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


